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I just heard about this proposal today, 2/9/2015 around 3:00 pm - so we ask at the least, an
 extension on your decision.  We are extremely opposed to"anything to do with the exportation
 of our much needed energy sources" in Massachusetts as well as the whole country.  We are
 being "sold short".  We, the "common, elderly, people, living on Social Security", are unable
 to pay our bills - the addition of tariffs, exportation of gas, "fracked", destroying the
 environment and presenting health issues, environmental destruction and putting fear of living
 in an "incineration zone" really are causing extreme anxiety for myself and my husband.  We
 are faced with the devaluation of our property and the fear of living with a pipeline in our
 yard is overwhelming.  I, myself, suffer from PTSD - this is making me sick.  If you approve
 the pipeline for the use of private business - endangering the environment, health and beauty
 of our state, and terrifying the public",  you are giving them "Carte Blanche" with the
 remainder of what they propose to do - please do not allow this to happen.  Robert and
 Elizabeth Tatro, Lanesboro, MA  01237
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